
                                                                Setauket School 
                                                      Site  Based  Team  Meeting 
 
                                                                 Minutes for 
                                                            December  6, 2006 
 
Members Present:   Dr. Rullan, Mr. Marino, Mrs. Caine, Miss Barneo, Mr. 
DeVanzo, Mrs. Jones, Mrs. Sanders, Mrs. Deaver 
 
Next Month:   Recorder -       Mrs. Deaver 
                        Facilitator  -    Mrs. Sanders 
 
1.   Peaceful Playgrounds Update: 
 
 -  Ms. Merkle and Ms. Stanco have displayed Peaceful Playground signs.   
 -  Students’ rights and responsibilities poster will be redone and laminated   
    to be posted in cafeteria. 
 -  Equipment is being organized with help from student helpers. 
 -  Monitor training is ongoing. 
 
2.  Fitness Calendar 
 
  -  Begin to tally miles to include indoor/outdoor. 
  -  Possibly include outdoor walks for fresh air around bus circle. 
  -  Some changes on fitness calendar to include shading just the  
     “healthy walk” and using a larger font for that “8:30 healthy walk.” 
  -   Sneaker charms are on there way -  possibly combine with the chance to 
      wear a hat. 
   -  Teachers are encouraged to remind students of healthy walks or a flyer 
       to be distributed. 

- Discussion ensued about turning calendar minutes into miles.  Greg will  
consult with PE teachers about milestones.  We talked about milestones 
when a state is reached which would include information about that 
state, questions that might include sport teams.  

- State Mile Map may be moved to location of rainforest display and 
trivia about states could be displayed. 
 
 
 



 
 

   
- Mrs. Sander’s son had a request for a soccer net.  A discussion ensued  

about how students could possibly make choices about sports equipment 
as a reward for efforts.   

- Must ascertain the cost of soccer net – funds may be available in  
     Student Allied Account. 
- There were questions about the best location for a soccer net as there are  

flooding problems that will be resolved over time. 
- If Bond is passed, there will be a considerable amount of construction 

that will take place on the Setauket campus, and our team will be 
encouraged to take an active part in plans for utilization of space.  

- Greg Marino will follow up with D. Webster about options for soccer  
net. 
 
Ideas for Celebrations of Health and Fitness to include teachers, 
students and administrators: 
 

- Tennis racket baseball 
- Beach ball volley ball 
- Hawaiian day to include decorations and coordinating the lunch menu 

to reflect Hawaiian theme 
 
Mrs. Sanders to reach out to PTA for new members - 
 
Meeting adjourned  @  4:45 

 
Next meeting:   January 10, 2007 
 
 
 
      

    
 

 
 
 


